
The Queens Civic Congress

Invites you to its

Installation of Officers
Monday, October 15, 2007 at 7:30 p.m.

at Kew Gardens Community Center
80-02 Kew Gardens Rd. Suite 202

at Union Turnpike & Queens Boulevard  Kew Gardens, NY 11415                                 

Keynote Address by Assemblywoman Catherine Nolan

Installing Officer: Assemblywoman Barbara Clark
The 2007-2008 Queens Civic Congress Executive Committee:

President: 
Corey Bearak

Executive Vice President: 
Patricia Dolan

Treasurer:
James Trent

Secretary:
Seymour Schwartz

Vice Presidents:
Rich Hellenbrecht, Edwin Westley, Paul Kerzner, Nagassar Ramgarib, 

David Kulick, Audrey Lucas, Tyler Cassell, Dorothy Woo, 
Harbachan Singh, Barbara Larkin and Kathy Masi

Founders:
President Emeritus Sean M. Walsh,  Robert Harris, Albert Greenblatt

*Refreshments*

Off-street Parking available (fee) in Kew Gardens Road's Garage

RSVP: (718) 343-6779 or email Bearak@aol.com


